
 
Dear Dr. Lipke, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift 
of a stethoscope. My name is Alec Fulton, an incoming 
medical student from Lubbock, Texas. I plan to use this 
stethoscope on my journey to learn how to be a competent 
and caring physician. Thank you for your support of the 
School of Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students.  
 
Sincerely,  
Alec Fulton 




